
 

The Federation of Historical Bottle Collectors 

Board of Directors Conference Call 

 
30 March 2017, 8:00 am EST 

 
Ferdinand Meyer V called the meeting of the Federation to order at 7:00 pm CST. 

 

Present:  Ferdinand Meyer V, President  

Sheldon Baugh, First Vice President 

Steve Ketcham, Director at Large 

Ron Hands, Director at Large 

Elizabeth Meyer, Business Manager 

James Berry, Secretary  

James Bender, Historian 

Linda Sheppard, Membership Director 

Valeri Berry, Merchandising Director 

Brad Seigler, Southern Region Director 

Eric McGuire, Western Region Director  

 

Absent:  Gene Bradberry, Second Vice President  

John Pastor, Director at Large 

Gary Beatty, Treasurer 

Alicia Booth, Public Relations Director 

Louis Fifer, Conventions Director 

Matt Lacy, Midwest Region Director 

Robert Strickhart, Northeast Region Director  

Martin Van Zant, Bottles and Extras Editor 

 

Guest:   Bill Baab 

 

2017 Hall of Fame & Honor Roll Nominations | Richard A. (Dick) Roller, Richard T. Siri & 

Mark & Charles Vuono presentations for Hall of Fame. Jon Landers for Honor Roll  

 

Four (4) proposals for the FOHBC Hall of Fame (3) and Honor Roll (1) have been received and 

information has been forwarded to board members via email previously. 

 

Two proposals were reviewed at the Board Meeting on March 11th in Baltimore. The final two were 

reviewed at tonight’s call. 

 

Ferdinand confirmed that members have read each nomination thoroughly as well as the criteria 

required for Hall of Fame and Honor Roll nominees. 

 

Bill Baab presented the Hall of Fame nomination for Richard Roller. 

 

Jim and Val Berry presented the Honor Roll nomination for Jon Landers. 

 

Brief discussions were held regarding the nominees. 

 

Action Taken: In an effort to ensure that all board members have received the information, Ferdinand 

will express deliver all four nomination applications to Gene Bradberry. 

 

The Board of Directors meeting concluded at 7:30 pm EST 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

James Berry, Secretary 


